

Audrey Gordon MLA for Southdale / Députée de Southdale

Constituency Office
Bureau de Circonscription:
175 - 115 Vermillion Road
Winnipeg, MB, R2J 4A9
t. 204.415.7397
mlaaudreygordon@gmail.com

January 15 2020

Michelle Friesen

Southland Park Resident's Association

Dear Sir/Madame:

I am the Southdale Member of the Legislative Assembly. I am pleased to provide this letter of support for Southland Park Resident's Association for the proposed half basketball court project.

Southland Park Resident's Association is a vital part of our community offering various events and gatherings for the neighbors and families to come together.

I give my support to Southland Park Resident's Association as they plan to revitalize their local community by adding the half basketball court for the neighborhood to enjoy.

Best regards,

Audrey Gordon

MLA for Southdale